
NO 4 AREA ANNUAL REUNION 2020 

 

Branch Members attended the 45th Annual Reunion at Bideford 6-9 March. What a great weekend, 

with good food, good company and lots of joviality!  

During a very enjoyable  Dinner & Dance, Portland Shipmate Pam Oswald was surprised and 

delighted to learn that she had been awarded the Jacqui Ward Memorial Trophy.  

This trophy is awarded annually to the Lady Member of No 4 Area who has contributed most to the 

Aims & Objectives of The Royal Naval Association. The presentation was made by Rear Admiral Will 

Warrender CBE RN. The Rear Admiral and his wife Jo were Guests of Honour at the Dinner. 

 


